BARRETT TOWNSHIP
OPEN SPACE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
July 11,2013

Meeting began at 7 pm

Present: Patti O’Keefe, Dale Price, Bill Barry, Paul Stotsenburg
Absent: Sally Duffy, Frank May
Also present: Darryl Speicher, Paul Tetor

Paul mentioned that Mr. Wharton has expressed interest in selling his 15 acres which
border Pasold Farm. Paul will approach the Supervisors to see if they are interested in
pursuing this addition to the Preserve.

Discussion was held on the William Penn Foundation is looking to protect the Delaware
River Watershed. This might be a source for owners interested in protecting their land.
No information is available at this time,

There is still no intergovernmental agreement for the Regional Open Space and
Recreation Committee.

Next meeting is on August 8, at 7 pm
Future meetings: Sept. 12, Oct 10, Nov 14, Dec 12
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted
Patti O’Keefe



